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Servo Circuit Board Installation Notice

Before you disconnect you Servo Circuit Board you must mark each of the six connect-
ors that plug into the board. If you reinstall the connectors into the wrong pins you
stand a good chance of blowing the board and needing to be replace it. Remember,
once the board is installed into the unit, you own it so if it blows because it was not
reconnected correctly or you touched the back of the board to the side of the unit
while under power you just threw the cost of the board into the trash. If you have
any questions please contact us at 800-285-5271.




